
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 9, 2011 

 

 

 

The Honorable, Common Council 

of the City of Milwaukee 

Room 205 – City Hall 

 

Re:  Extension of Contract with Harris & Harris for 

       Collection of Municipal Court Judgments 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

We ask that the attached resolution be introduced into the Common Council. 

 

The existing contract for the collection of Municipal Court judgments expires on April 

30, 2012.  This office is working with the Municipal Court on a Request for Proposals to 

procure a new five-year contract. 

 

The Municipal Court has requested that the current contract be extended for two months 

so that the term of the new contract, as well as future contracts, will commence on July 1, 

2012. 

 

Experience with the Tax Refund Intercept Program (TRIP) has demonstrated that an 

April 30 date to transition to a new collection contractor is not ideal.  There are many 

TRIP-related issues that exist after the April 15
th

 tax-filing deadline and continue into 

May.  A shift in the term of this particular contract to a July 1 start date would provide  

sufficient time for the experienced incumbent contractor to handle collections during the 

tax season, and then allow enough time for a smooth transition to a new contractor, if 

necessary. 

 

GRANT F. LANGLEY 
City Attorney 

RUDOLPH M. KONRAD 
LINDA ULISS BURKE 
VINCENT D. MOSCHELLA 
Deputy City Attorneys 

 

THOMAS O. GARTNER 
SUSAN D. BICKERT 
STUART S. MUKAMAL 
THOMAS J. BEAMISH 
MAURITA F. HOUREN 
JOHN J. HEINEN 
SUSAN E. LAPPEN 
JAN A. SMOKOWICZ 
PATRICIA A. FRICKER 
HEIDI WICK SPOERL 
KURT A. BEHLING 
GREGG C. HAGOPIAN 
ELLEN H. TANGEN 
MELANIE R. SWANK 
JAY A. UNORA 
DONALD L. SCHRIEFER 
EDWARD M. EHRLICH 
LEONARD A. TOKUS 
MIRIAM R. HORWITZ 
MARYNELL REGAN 
G. O’SULLIVAN-CROWLEY 
KATHRYN Z. BLOCK 
ELOISA DE LEÓN 
ADAM B. STEPHENS 
KEVIN P. SULLIVAN 
BETH CONRADSON CLEARY 
THOMAS D. MILLER 
JARELY M. RUIZ 
ROBIN A. PEDERSON 
CHRISTINE M. QUINN 
MARGARET C. DAUN 
JEREMY R. MCKENZIE 
MARY L. SCHANNING  
Assistant City Attorneys 
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Attached is a resolution authorizing the extension of the current contract with Harris & 

Harris to June 30, 2012. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

GRANT F. LANGLEY 

City Attorney 

 

 

 

LINDA ULISS BURKE 

Deputy City Attorney 

 

LUB:dms 

 

c:  Ronald Leonhardt 

     Richard Pfaff 
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